
 

Autumn Term 2025 

We hope your summer was filled with sunshine, exciting adventures, and well-deserved relaxation. As we begin a brand-

new school year, we’re absolutely delighted to welcome back all our wonderful pupils—and extend a warm greeting to 

those joining us for the first time. Here’s to a fantastic year ahead, full of learning, growth, and memorable moments!  

SEND Newsletter 

 

SEND Team Contact Details 

Sharon Humphreys 

sharon.humphreys@bw.keystonemat.org 

Abi Coles 

abi.coles@bw.keystonemat.org 

SEND Key Dates 

Hosted at Bourne Westfield by the parent coffee 

morning.  

Wednesday 15th October 2025– 9am 

Focus: Building resilience.  

Wednesday 3rd December 2025—6pm  

Focus: TBC 

Wednesday 4th February 2026 —9am 

Focus: TBC 

Wednesday 26th March 2026 —2pm 

Focus: TBC 

Tuesday 20th May 2026 —9am 

Focus: Dyslexia Outreach 

Wednesday 15th July 2026 —6pm 

Focus: TBC 

 

Useful Contacts 

SEND Local Offer 

SEND Local Offer – Lincolnshire County Council   

Here4You Line 

0800 234 6342 

To speak directly to one of our 

practitioners who will talk through 

how you or your child are feeling 

and explore if any of our services 

may be able to help.  

Self-referral :: Lincolnshire Young Minds 

(lpft.nhs.uk)   

Liaise 

0800 195 1635 

They provide confidential and  

impartial information, advice and 

support to children and young 

people (0-25 years) with SEN and 

disabilities, and their parents  

carers. 

Liaise – About Liaise - Lincolnshire County Coun-

School Website 

We invite you to explore the SEND page on 

our school website, where you can learn 

more about our dedicated SEND Team,     

access key policies, and find helpful links to 

additional support and resources.  

Send | Bourne Westfield Primary Academy   

Inspirational  

Quote 

https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/homepage/131/send-local-offer
https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/young-people/lincolnshire/young-people/self-referral
https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/young-people/lincolnshire/young-people/self-referral
https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/liaise
https://www.bournewestfield.lincs.sch.uk/page/32/send-inclusion


 

  

Ofsted, parent feedback, SUMO 

and ADHD workshop 

 
 

 

Ofsted 

As you know, in May we had a visit from Ofsted. We are proud to share that 

from this recent Ofsted inspection they highlighted the excellent support   

provided for pupils with special educational needs and/or disabilities (SEND). 

Inspectors noted that these pupils are well-supported, with thorough assess-

ments ensuring their needs are clearly identified and understood. 

Our detailed plans and well-tailored support in the newly established Willow 

Room and Learning Base 2 were praised. Additionally, pupils who need extra 

help to meet expectations are consistently supported. These affirmations    re-

flect our commitment to inclusive education and ensuring every child thrives.  
Parent Questionnaire 

Thank you to everyone who took the time to fill in the SEND questionnaire. It 

was lovely to read your feedback and to be able to reflect and take the next 

steps in our practice. We received some lovely comments.  
 “I always feel my child is surrounded by a team of adults who promote inclusivity”  

“Amazing school for my son’s SEN needs”   
“I always feel my child is surrounded by a team of adults who promote inclusivity for them as well as             

compassion for their health struggles” 

SUMO  
Stop Understand and Move On.  

We’re excited to offer the SUMO parenting course, based on Paul McGee’s 
bestselling book. It starts Tuesday 11th November, running for four 

weeks, 9:00–10:30am. 

This isn’t your typical parenting course. It’s designed for parents and anyone 
working with children, helping you better understand yourself and your 

child. You’ll gain simple, practical tools to support your parenting journey. 

If you are interested please contact us at Senco@bw.keystonemat.org for 
more info. 

 
 

 

 

We are excited to offer a parent workshop led by Sharon Taylor from ADHD Lincs. Sharon is 

the CEO and co-founder of ADHD Lincs. 

Venue: Keystone training room at Bourne Westfield Primary Academy 

Date: Wednesday 5th November 2025.  

Time: 9:30 to 1pm.  

Please email enquiries@bw.keystonemat.org to book your place.  


